COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

oth October 1922.
Enclosure.

Dear S8irs,

I énclose a copy of a letter which has been regeived
from the Society's Surveyors at Bilbao regarding the Steamer
"ALDECOA® (Bilbao First Entry Report lo. 5977 ), and I shall be
glad if you will place yourselves in gommunication with the
Bilbao Office regarding the matter and give the wmassethéhe
necessary attention when the ship arrives at your porte.

I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfulily,
Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BARCELOKA.
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